C/o« The Indian Bank Ltd.,
Lady Curzon Road,
Cantonment,

BANGALORE = 1.
19th February 1971.

My dear Ram Mohan,

I am very grateful to you for your kind
felicitations on the occasion of my receiving the
Award of the Calcutta Art Society.

) We were very happy to visit Calcutta again
after such a long time and to meet many friends, though
the short time that we were there did not permit us

to see everyone we would have liked to meet.

It is always nice to hear from you and to know
of 'your activities and plans.

With our warm regards,

Yours sincerely,

RO H:S'pr”"——’

(SVET OSLAV RORRICH)

Dr. R.M. Ray’ PhoDo, IOM.P.’
128, Kaka Nagar,

- NEW_DELHI - 3.




